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Parent Teacher Conferences 
Conferences are almost upon us.  The staff and I are looking 
forward to sharing with families about your child and in many 
cases- children.  

Conferences will take place in the RWMS Gymnasium. Staff will 
check parents in when they arrive.  Each family will receive their 
child’s schedule, assessment data, and a Student-Teacher-Family 
Compact.  It is up to parents whether or not to have their child 
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Conferences 

Conferences will begin at 8:45.  
The lunch break will be from 
11:30-12:30.  The dinner hour 
will be from 4:30-5:30 
conferences will end at 8:15. 

Looking Really Far 
Ahead 

Every year students in 6th 
grade attend Outdoor School 
(ODS), a one week overnight 
camp within approximately a 
90 minute drive of Portland.  
Students participate in an 
environmental science 
curriculum.  The date for RHMS 
is May 10-15.  You will be 
receiving more information 
about the curriculum, camp 
locations, and an opportunity 
to visit the camp prior to the 
week.  

RHMS NEWS 
 Conferences are November 25 & 26
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attend.  

At Roseway we truly believe it takes a village to support and 
educate a child.  Our academic team and instructional specialists 
along with several community partners will be on hand to help 
families identify programs beneficial to them.  In addition, we 
will have interpreters available to families who need their 
assistance.  

The doors will open for conferences at 8:45 on Monday morning, 
November 25, 2019.  The lunch break will be from 11:20-12:30.  
The dinner hour is from 4:30-5:30.  The administrative team will 
provide refreshments for the staff both days. The evening will end 
at 8:15 pm.  We will give a thirty minute warning at 7:45 pm 
signaling that it is time to begin bringing the evening to a close. 

Eighth Grade Students to Visit Madison and Marshall 
Campus
This week, our eighth grade students will travel to Madison High 
School.  As I am sure you know, for the next two years, the 
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Upcoming Events 

November 19, 2019, PTA (6:00) 

November 20, 2019,8th Grade 
Madison Visit, 9:30-11:30 

November 22, 2019, Flex Friday 
and Assembly 

November 24 & 25: Conferences 

November 27-29 School Closed 

December 3, 2019, Staff Meeting, 
Team Meetings  

December 6, 2019, Attendance 
Awards (During Lunch) 

December 9, 2019, Safety 
Committee 

December 10, 2019, Mid-Term 
Progress Reports Due (11:59 pm), 
Staff Meeting, Equity Learning 
Community, 6:30- Library 

December 13, 8th Grade Flex 
Day 

December 17, Staff Meeting, PTA 
(6:00) 

December 20, 2019, Staff/
Student Volleyball  
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Madison High School Program is located on the Marshall Campus.   Students will travel to Marshall via 
Trimet.  If you have an Eighth grade student in your home, please make sure they bring their signed 
permission slip to school by Wednesday morning. If you have questions, please contact Roseway Heights 
Counselor Jennifer Coomes.  
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